Board Report 3-1-2008
The report for the York Quality Committee for March 2008-03-01

This month’s meeting hosted guest Richard Conoboy, "the Zonemaven™. Dick
shared his ideas on enforcement of the “no more than three"

rule in single family zoning. Dick is willing to come back and present at a
future York Quality meeting or a board meeting if asked.

The comittee briefly discussed the privately owned "bus" that had been
parked on the 1300 block of Humboldt St. This bus is no longer parked on
Humboldt St. due to a complaint to the Police department concerning safety
(visual).

Respectfully submitted,

Lesley Keenholts
York Quality Chair



